
 

 

  
 

     Public Notice 
 
 
US Army Corps 
of Engineers 
Pittsburgh District 

  
 
In Reply Refer to 
Notice No. below 

 
 
US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
1000 Liberty Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA  15222-4186  

 
    Application No. 2009-1024     Date:  June 2, 2011  
 
Notice No.  09-36A      Closing Date: June 21, 2011  
 
 The purpose of this amended public notice is to inform you that the project location 
previously advertized on May 18, 2011 was incorrect.  The previous notice indicated the project 
was located between Cherry Street and Walnut Street on the north side of the Bayfront Parkway 
on Presque Isle Bay.  The new location is as follows: 
 
 Location:  Between Cherry and Chestnut Streets on the north side of the Bayfront 
Parkway on Presque Isle Bay in Erie, Erie County, Pennsylvania. 
 
 All other information will remain the same.  All responses to this notice should be 
directed to the Regulatory Branch, attn Allen Edris, at the above address, by telephoning (412) 
395-7158, or by e-mail at allen.r.edris@usace.army.mil.  Please refer to CELRP-OP-F 2009-1024 
(Public Notice No. 09-36A) in all responses. 
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 
 
 
      \\ SIGNED//      
      
      Nancy Mullen 
      Chief, Northern Section  
      Regulatory Branch 
       
 

 


